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Closure of an area at Krossfjorden, within the territorial waters and 
the Fishery Protection Zone around Svalbard, for shrimp fisheries 
with trawl 

 
Please be informed that a Norwegian survey has revealed that the amount of undersized 
shrimp in the catches is found to be too high in the area at Krossfjorden, within the 
territorial waters and the Fishery Protection Zone around Svalbard, for shrimp 
fisheries with trawl. Due to the results of the survey, the Directorate of Fisheries has 
decided to close the area. 
 
The decision is given force as of 2. Oktober 2023. 
 
The area closed for shrimp fisheries with trawl at Krossfjorden, within the territorial waters 
and the Fishery Protection Zone around Svalbard, is limited by straight lines between the 
following positions: 

1. N 79° 05,0’      E 011° 24,0’  
2. N 79° 13,5’      E 011° 40,5’ 
3. N 79° 13,5’      E 011° 57,5’ 
4. N 79° 05,0’      E 011° 41,50’ 
then to position no 1. 

 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Elin Winsents 
Higher Executive Officer 

This letter is approved for electronic submission and does not need a handwritten signature. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Directorate of Fisheries Iceland 
Att:  
Iceland 
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Telefon: +47 55 23 80 00 
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